
CFMEU COVID-19 UPDATE 

QR CODE CHECK-IN ON CONSTRUCTION SITES 

 

As of 12 July 2021, the NSW Government requires by law for everyone working on a con-

struction site to check-in at the site via the site’s QR Code to enter the site. 

You can do this by: 

 

 Using your own mobile phone to scan the QR Codes located on site. 

 

 You can also seek the assistance of a supervisor or another person to check in using  

  their phone if you do not have a phone. 

 

 If you do not have a mobile phone on you, ask site personnel to complete the Site  

  Check-in Form. 

 

Every site must have a system in place to record your check-in and they must assist you 

checking-in. 

 

Any further questions, CFMEU members can call the Union Counter Organiser on: 

 (02) 9749 0400 

 

 

BE PAID UP AND PROUD AND 100% UNION. 

nsw.cfmeu.org.au  02 9749 0400 

Authorised by Darren Greenfield, State Secretary, CFMEU NSW 


